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Beloved Graduating Class of 2023

Congratulations on the completion of your primary school education at Ahmad

Ibrahim Primary School. We see the growth and progress each and every one of you

has made and we are truly heartened by it. The school motto "grow with resilience"

holds special significance and it is our hope that these three words will accompany

you through life. All of us are born with the capacity for resilience and at AIPS, we

have constantly imbued that mindset in you such that you will be able to steer

through life challenges and bounce back and thrive.

Through the years, you have made efforts to participate in various class and school

activities, and through these experiences, strengthened in your resolve and built

your character. We are happy to have had the privilege to walk you through these

experiences and to have been part of your educational growth. We hope that you

will use all that you have learnt to ground yourself as you embark on the next stage

of your educational journey.

Continue to grow with resilience and nourish the caring relationships that you have

nurtured at AIPS, and ride on that confidence to explore the exciting world that

awaits you.

Ms Ong Lee Choo
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The real adventure
begins now


